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A very successful mission using a single glider took place between August and October 2009 in 
the Atlantic Ocean, south of the Cape Verde Islands. The robot carried out measurements along a 
more than 1000 kilometres long track autonomously, before it was recovered by the German 
research vessel METEOR. The data collected are accessible online at http://gliderweb.ifm-
geomar.de/html/ifm03_depl05_frame.html. Now, for the first time the scientists in Kiel prepare a 
whole fleet of gliders for a concerted mission. After final tests the robots will be released mid-
March 2010 at about 60 nautical miles north-east of the Cape Verde Island of Sao Vicente. For two 
months they will investigate physical and biogeochemical quantities of the Atlantic Ocean around 
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